
 

SEPTEMBER 1, 1959: The 37th Infantry Division is reorganized 
under the Pentomic division structure.

SEPTEMBER 1, 1963: Company C, 837th Engineer Battalion is 
organized in Oxford as Battery B, 1st Missile Battalion, 137th Artillery. 

SEPTEMBER 1, 1994: Detachment 21, Operational Support Airlift 
Command is organized in Columbus.

SEPTEMBER 1, 2005: Headquarters and Headquarters Detachment, 
112th Transportation Battalion is constituted in North Canton as the 
731st Troop Command Detachment.

SEPTEMBER 1, 2005: The Ohio National Guard launches Operation 
Buckeye in response to Hurricane Katrina. About 350 Soldiers of 
Joint Task Force Buckeye are transported to Louisiana on Ohio Air 
National Guard KC-135 and C-130 aircraft.

SEPTEMBER 1, 2007: The 137th Signal Company is organized in 
Newark as the Signal Company, 371st Sustainment Brigade.

SEPTEMBER 1, 2008: The 1937th Support Detachment is constituted 
in Columbus.

SEPTEMBER 2, 1945: Japanese Gen. Tomoyuki Yamashita , commander 
of Japanese forces in the Philippines, surrenders to Maj. Gen. Robert S. 
Beightler, commanding general of the 37th Infantry Division. 
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The flight suit morale patch was 
commissioned by Det. 21, Operational 
Support Airlift Command (OSACOM) 
during a 2006-2007 mobilization to 
Djibouti, Africa. The patch shows an 
outline of Africa with  a U.S. Army 
C-26 aircraft, the type of plane flown 
by the unit. The Latin phrase “Es nos 
illic etiamnunc” translates to “Are we 
there yet”. The area the crew would fly 
over during the mobilization was large 
and most of their flights were very 
long. When departing, the crew would 
frequently ask “Are we there yet”.  
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SEPTEMBER 1, 1966: Ohio National Guard troops arrived for duty at the Second Street 
Armory in Dayton, Ohio, after rioting erupted in the city’s west end earlier that day. 
Dayton patrolmen ride along with armed members of the 1st Battalion, 174th Artillery. 

THROUGH THE LENS

AUGUST 30 - SEPTEMBER 5, 2021

POC: SFC Joshua Mann, 614-336-7311 or joshua.d.mann.mil@mail.mil


